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30 September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 11 Parent Information Evening - Thursday 17th October, 5.00 pm to 6.30 pm 
 
As GCSE mock exams approach parents often ask us how they can support their children with 
revision at home. We would like to invite you to an informal evening about revision on Thursday 
17th October which will focus on study skills. 
 
During the evening, there will be a presentation by the Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher 
outlining what we have to offer here in school in terms of revision sessions. We will also reiterate 
the messages we are giving to Year 11 students in assemblies – so you will know exactly how 
your children are being guided. We hope that parents and students will attend this evening. 
 
The heads of core subjects will also be available to speak to after each session in the hall to 
advise on any questions you may have relating to the following areas.  
 

• How to revise for Maths 

• How to revise for English 

• How to revise for Science 
 
During the evening will also demonstrate ‘GCSEpod,’ - an online interactive revision resource. 
It is worth saying here that students already know that they have access to this in Year 10 and 
Year 11 and they only need their school userrname and password to log onto this. There is a 
link from the school website – here. 
 
On the evening we will run the same presentation three times. Please indicate which session 
you would like to attend by completing the reply slip in the link below before Friday 11th October 
to allow us to plan for numbers. 
 
Year 11 Information Evening - Thursday 17 October 2024 
 
We are keen that any students, regardless of ability, feel that they can attend this evening. There 
will be a focus on helping students strive for greater attainment – and we appreciate your support 
with this: we know that your time is valuable.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
A Hopkins 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

mailto:info@trinity.cumbria.sch.uk
https://members.gcsepod.com/login/
https://forms.office.com/e/MVsYVgkDu6

